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There’s was never any suggestion at the start of this process that Compulsory Purchase Powers may be granted. The fact
that is that this option is being introduced at this point feel like it is being used as a threat. The idea that good quality
agricultural land can be compulsorily purchased for conversion to a Solar Farm is totally wrong patrticularly at the very time
we should be securing domestic food production and should be opposed in the strongest terms.



